
 
TO ALL MEMBERS OF NSWAFI 

 

You are invited to attend an Education Night run by the NSW Association of Fire Investigators 

Inc., on the subject of: 

 

Drone use for Fire Investigation 

– The good the bad and the ugly 
 

FIRU is the only fire investigation unit in the country with a dedicated RPAS (Remote 

Piloted Aircraft System). It has been operationally for 12 months now and it has been a 

capability which has enhanced fire investigation techniques. Wayne Schweickle has 

been the RPAS pilot for FIRU and this presentation will be about the implementation of 

an RPAS for FIRU as well as the good and bad things he has experienced during this 

time. He will also look to the future and see how RPAS will evolve in future 

investigations.  

 

Station Officer Wayne Schweickle has been a Fire Investigator with FIRU for 4 years. 

He was one of the first RPAS pilots to be trained within FRNSW. He has been with 

FRNSW for 19 years. 
 

VENUE:  Ryde-Eastwood Leagues Club 

ADDRESS:  117 Ryedale Road West Ryde 

WHEN:  Thursday, 3rd August 2017            TIME:  18:30 hours 

RSVP:  Monday 31st July 2017 

The NSWAFI AGM will be held on this night also. Light refreshments will be served at 

18:30 hrs. The AGM will commence at 19:00 hrs, with the presentation commencing at 

19:30 hrs. 

 

REMEMBER: You do not need to be a Fire Investigator to attend these evenings. 
 

Please note that RSVPs are no longer taken by email. Instead, please complete the 

booking form on the NSWAFI website. If you are not a member of the NSWAFI the cost of 

attending this education night is $10, which can be paid through the website. The 

booking form is located on the main menu under ‘Event Calendar’ or at: 

http://www.nswafi.com.au/booking-form/.  

 

Visit our website (www.nswafi.com.au) and like us on Facebook (www.facebook.com/nswafi)! 


